
Announcement: STEM Scholarship Opportunity for Gentry High School Seniors and HBCU College 
Students 

Dear Gentry High School Seniors and Esteemed HBCU College Students, 

We are pleased to announce an excep�onal opportunity for financial assistance through our STEM 
Scholarship program. As we understand the importance of suppor�ng the pursuit of educa�on and the 
advancement of science, technology, engineering, and mathema�cs (STEM) fields, we are offering 
scholarships to aid your academic journey. 

Scholarship Details: 

• Scholarship Amounts:

• $500 for High School Seniors

• $1,000 for College Students enrolled in Historically Black Colleges and Universi�es
(HBCUs)

Applica�on Deadline: September 30, 2023 

Eligibility Criteria: 

• Applicants must be either gradua�ng seniors from Gentry High School or currently enrolled as
students in accredited HBCUs.

• Demonstrated commitment and pursuit of studies in STEM disciplines.

• Strong academic performance and poten�al for contribu�ons to STEM fields.

How to Apply: Interested candidates are invited to submit their applica�ons by the September 30, 2023, 
deadline. Applica�on forms and detailed submission instruc�ons can be obtained from 
www.usminoritycontractors.org. 

Selec�on Process: A dedicated scholarship commitee will carefully review all applica�ons, considering 
academic achievements, extracurricular involvement, and the poten�al impact of candidates' STEM 
aspira�ons. Successful applicants will be no�fied of their awards. 

We encourage all eligible students to take advantage of this valuable opportunity to ease the financial 
burden of pursuing their educa�on in STEM fields. Your dedica�on to academic excellence and 
commitment to advancing STEM knowledge are quali�es we greatly admire and wish to support. 

For any inquiries or addi�onal informa�on, please do not hesitate to contact Bernie Held 
(bheld@cmtengr.com). We look forward to receiving your applica�ons and suppor�ng your 
educa�onal endeavors in the exci�ng world of STEM. 

Sincerely, 

Teresa Hollingbird-Jackson, President 

USMCA – Real Estate Investment Entrepreneur Division (REIED)

http://www.usminoritycontractors.org/





